
 

 

the power of attorney to represent me at the unitholder meeting in SKAGEN Avkastning to 
be held on Friday, 24 June 2022, and vote on my behalf. 
 
As a unitholder in SKAGEN Avkastning, the units held as of 22 June 2022 will be the basis for 
the calculation of the number of units one can vote for. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


